Would you like to earn extra income, work flexible hours, expand your knowledge about Medicare and make a difference in the lives of others?  If so, we have the perfect position for you.  The Minnesota River Area Agency on Aging® Inc. is seeking several seasonal part-time Senior LinkAge Line® Specialists.  Specialists will assist Medicare beneficiaries who call the Senior LinkAge Line® to understand their benefits and research their health insurance options during the 2014 Medicare Open Enrollment period.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Specialists will work 15-20 hours per week for approximately 16 weeks starting in September.  Initial and ongoing training will be provided.  Retired professionals are encouraged to apply. Preference will be given to those that apply by July 18, 2013. Contact Ashley at 507-398-8864 to receive an application.  EOE/ADA Employer. 


      
